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17" August 2007
Dear Sir/Madam,

Proposed new single storey rear addition
13a Church Row, London NW3

[ refer to the attached planning application for the proposed works at the above property.
This application is being made in order to provide essential bathroom facilities and sleeping

accommodation for a recently wheelchair-bound resident at the property. The construction of the rear
addition is urgent and I would therefore request that it be given your utmost priority.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Bird
WATKINSON + COSGRAVE
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